From:
 Aileen Connell

 To:
 info@ourmapua.org

 Cc:
 Aileen Connell

Subject: FW: FW: FW: 2019 Hire Rates Increase **Date:** Tuesday, March 12, 2019 1:03:59 PM

Hi Tim

Confirmation of our increased Hall hire rates for info / filing

Many thanks

Aileen

From: Mapua Bookings <mapuabookings@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, 12 March 2019 10:59 AM **To:** Aileen Connell <aileen@tasmanbay.co.nz> **Subject:** Re: FW: FW: 2019 Hire Rates Increase

No problem, fine to change the payment from April.

Thanks Aileen,

Kindest Regards Megan Grove-Roberts Hall Coordinator



Mapua Hall
72 Aranui Road
Mapua 7005
T (03) 540 2330
E mapuabookings@gmail.com

On Tue, Mar 12, 2019 at 10:49 AM Aileen Connell <aileen@tasmanbay.co.nz> wrote:

Hi Megan

Many thanks for confirming. I can't remember if paying in arrears or in advance. I will need to

take to Exec meeting (last Tuesday in March – I think!) for approval so won't be able to change March AP but will change from April. Let me know if I need to pay any shortfall in addition.

Many thanks

Aileen

From: Mapua Bookings < mapuabookings@gmail.com >

Sent: Tuesday, 12 March 2019 10:29 AM

To: Aileen Connell <aileen@tasmanbay.co.nz>
Subject: Re: FW: FW: 2019 Hire Rates Increase

Hi Aileen,

yes please, apologies for not getting round to emailing you.

BM room - 6pm-9pm = \$37.00 for 2 hrs

Meeting room - 6pm-9pm = \$24.00 for 2 hrs

Total: \$61.00

If you could change the next monthly payment please.

Thank you:)

Kindest Regards Megan Grove-Roberts Hall Coordinator



Mapua Hall
72 Aranui Road
Mapua 7005
T (03) 540 2330
E mapuabookings@gmail.com

On Mon, Mar 11, 2019 at 1:11 PM Aileen Connell <aileen@tasmanbay.co.nz> wrote:

Hi Megan

I have been sent updated hire rates. Could you confirm what I need to change the AP to for the MDCA? We have been paying \$54 per month for 2 meeting room hires, one in Bill Marris Room (2nd Monday at 7pm) other in meeting room (last Thursday ay 7pm).

Please let me know and I will make necessary adjustment to our AP.

Many thanks

Aileen

From: Aileen Connell <aileen.connell@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, 11 March 2019 12:32 PM

To: Aileen Connell <aileen@tasmanbay.co.nz>
Subject: Fwd: FW: 2019 Hire Rates Increase

----- Forwarded message -----

From: **Tim Hawthorne** < tim.hawthorne@hawthornedirect.com>

Date: Mon, 11 Mar 2019, 12:26 Subject: FW: 2019 Hire Rates Increase

To: aileen.connell@gmail.com <aileen.connell@gmail.com>

From: Mapua Bookings < <u>mapuabookings@gmail.com</u>>

Sent: Tuesday, February 26, 2019 2:43 PM

To: Megan Grove-Roberts < <u>mapuabookings@gmail.com</u>>

Subject: 2019 Hire Rates Increase

Hello to our lovely hall users,

I'm afraid the time has come, after 3 years of not increasing the hall hire rates, unfortunately we've been forced to do so this year.

Due to increased running costs and general up keep of the facility it is important that we maintain a decent hire rate to ensure we continue to provide a quality facility and cover this expense.

The hall committee and myself hope you can accommodate this small rise and continue to use the Mapua Hall for your activities.

Attached is a copy of the new hire rates effective from the 1st April 2019.

Any questions, please let me know.

Kindest Regards Megan Grove-Roberts Hall Coordinator



Mapua Hall
72 Aranui Road
Mapua 7005
T (03) 540 2330
E mapuabookings@gmail.com